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EOORC United Church Women Inaugural Meeting 

The EOORC UCW Inaugural Meeting will be held on Saturday, September 28, 2019 at 
Trinity United Church, Smiths Falls. The theme for the event is Women For Change. 
Please visit the website for more information. 
 

 
An Invitation to All EOORC Ministry 

Personnel by Whit Strong  
With the transformation from our four presbyteries, ministry 
personnel have expressed an interest in finding ways to maintain 
contact with one another. In response to this, the EOORC is 
sponsoring four gatherings at which we will be able to discuss 
together what will best meet your needs for continued contact 
and support. This will be a time to reconnect and to share ideas 

as to what EOORC can do to foster connection, collegiality and support among Ministry Personnel. Visit Pastoral 
Relations for more information about meeting places and registration. 

Register Here 
 

mailto:ajansman@united-church.ca
https://eoorc.ca/ministries/united-church-women-2/
https://eoorc.ca/ministries/pastoral-relations/
https://eoorc.ca/ministries/pastoral-relations/
https://eoorc.ca/fall-regional-meeting-2-2/
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Visiting clergy in need of accommodations from November to July by Éric Hébert-Daly 

A minister from our cousin denomination in the Église Protestante Unie de 
la France is coming to Canada for eight months to do some support work 
for the United Church’s French ministries. He and his wife are seeking 
accommodations during their stay. He is retired and has been a senior 
member of the church in France for many years but started his career as a 
dentist. They are a fascinating couple who speak English and French. If you 
have a place or know of a place that might suit them, please contact Éric 

Hébert-Daly, Responsable, French Ministries at ehebert@egliseunie.ca as soon as possible. They cannot book 
tickets until we have a place lined up for them. Please keep in mind that their budget is quite tight (as a retired 
couple) and they cannot be paid for the volunteer work they will be doing with us. Thanks for your help in 
building relationships with the Église Protestante Unie de la France! 
 

In recognition of Residential School Awareness Day Wall Street United 
Church in Brockville is hosting John Moses on Saturday, September 14th from 2:00 until 3:30 
p.m. John Moses is of Indigenous heritage and his father, Russ Moses, was one of the first 
Indigenous people to be hired by the Department of Indian Affairs. Mr. Moses’ presentation 
will include the sharing of his father’s memoir, 1942 – 1947 from Boy # 12, which describes 
his experiences in a residential school in Brantford, Ontario. It was written in 1965 at the 
request of the Indian Affairs Branch of the Federal Government, and the book played a role 
in the closure of the residential school in Brantford in 1970.   
 

John Moses is the Supervisor of Repatriation at the Canadian Museum of History and took a 
hiatus to work on Indigenous cultural policy and modern treaty implementation at the 
Department of Canadian Heritage. He holds a Masters’ degree in Canadian Studies and is a 
PhD candidate in Cultural Mediations.   
 

Everyone is welcome to attend.  Refreshments will be provided and admission is free.  For further information, please visit 
here or contact Donna Greenhorn at greenhj@ripnet.com. 
    
 

 
In Memory 

Rev. Dr. Nathaniel Harrington Mair (93 years) died on August 13, 2019 in 
Charlottetown, PEI. Rev. Dr. Harrington was a well-known and loved when he and his wife 
were part of the United Theological College community in Montreal. See his obituary here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Moses 

Don’t forget about the EOORC Logo Contest! 

Just a few more days to submit by Aug 31!  

More information can be found here. 
 

mailto:ajansman@united-church.ca
https://eoorc.ca/event/john-moses-at-wall-street-uc-in-recognition-of-residential-school-awareness/
mailto:greenhj@ripnet.com
http://www.hillsborofh.ca/obituaries/140280
https://eoorc.ca/news/
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Bethany United 

Church 

Since we are closed, the 
following items are 
available to whichever 
church can use them.  

• 1987 Rogers Organ 
Essex Series  

• Voices United Hymn 
Books  

Contact Bethany United 
Church at 613-737-5874 
or office@bethanyuc.ca 

 
 

Free Stuff! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Visit the gallery of EOORC churches now on the website. If you want your 

church included, send your photo to: ajansman@united-church.ca 
 

Visit the Events Page to find out what’s going on throughout the EOORC 

 

 

 

 

News from the General Council Office 
 

A new issues of E-ssentials is available here, and includes a story about the National 
Indigenous Spiritual Gathering held from Aug 8 – 11, 2019.  
 

*** 

 

 

 

join the eoorc facebook group and follow us on twitter 

 click on icons 

 
 

 

Rothwell United Church, 

Ottawa has one wood storage cabinet 
on wheels, free of charge, to any church in 
the region that can use it. The cabinet with 
shelving is 48" W by 54" H and 42" deep. 
An interested church must be willing to 
pick up the disassembled cabinet. Offer is 
valid until Sept 2nd and if it is not taken up 
by then, we will dispose of the cabinet. 
Please contact cam.bowes@yahoo.ca 
or phone 613-680-3917. 

 

mailto:ajansman@united-church.ca
https://eoorc.ca/photos/churches/
https://eoorc.ca/events/
https://mailchi.mp/2e78bc7fe208/es190129-1040191?e=f4ff3e8c2d
https://twitter.com/EoorcU?fbclid=IwAR13CrU8BLzXZrdX6CVVdfvUIBbfwQmampznhXF0qwC5v5RTSNEZX9NvZzU
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1951284808270361/

